
2017	GEORGETOWN	COUNTY	MONSIGNOR	JOHN	L.	MANNING	CATHOLICITY	
AWARD	 
Patrick	Sullivan,	a	parishioner	of	Precious	Blood	of	Christ	Catholic	Church	and	a	
recent	graduate	of	Waccamaw	High	School	has	received	the	Georgetown	County	
Knights	of	Columbus	Monsignor	John	L.	Manning	Catholicity	Award.	As	winner	of	
the	area	award,	Patrick	has	become	eligible	for	the	statewide	award	recognizing	the	
South	Carolina	Catholic	boy	or	girl	who	best	exemplifies	love	of	God,	Church,	and	
country.	Faithful	Navigator	presented	the	award	to	Patrick	preceding	the	July	
Assenblt	Business	Meeting	attended	by	Patrick’s	parents,	Ellen	and	Scott.	


